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Dear Wood Park Families,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year at Wood Park! We hope everyone had
a wonderful and relaxing summer. We are looking forward to creating a year of fun
and excitement for students and families.

Our community is filled with talented and dedicated members. You are invited to
volunteer for one of our many committees. Your pledge to help can be a one-time
commitment or an on-going one. Involvement in your child’s school and
connecting with the greater community is rewarding, regardless the size of the
commitment. Committee information and sign-up forms are available now on
Backpack News.

Your participation can start by becoming a PTA member! Click the MemberHub
link below to access our membership sign-up page and purchase a WP PTA
membership.

Helpful links:
MemberHub
Wood Park PTA Facebook Page – join now!
Backpack News - Join a committee now!
PTA Directory

Check Backpack News weekly as school events, forms and announcements will be
posted there.

We are eager to begin the 2023-2024 school year! It is our honor to serve as
your PTA Co-Presidents at Wood Park. We look forward to meeting and working
with you. Please contact us with any questions, suggestions or offers to volunteer
at woodparkpta@gmail.com.

Sincerely,
Jeanene Miller & Vanessa Nerone
WP PTA Co-Presidents 2023-2024

https://wpschool.memberhub.com/store
https://www.facebook.com/groups/861093160568675/
https://www.commackschools.org/BackpackNews1.aspx
https://www.commackschools.org/WPPTA.aspx

